## OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

STEVEN L. BESHEAR GOVERNOR

700 CAPITOL AVENUE SUITE 100 FRANKFORT, KY 40601 (502) 564-2611 FAX: (502) 564-2517

Superintendent Nannette Johnston Hardin County Schools 65 W. A. Jenkins Road Elizabethtown, KY 42701

Dear Mrs. Johnston:

I would like to offer my sincere thanks to you and the Hardin County Board of Education for passing the critical nickel levy, which will provide the modern facilities children need. This bold action shows other communities that you put education first and that there is no greater priority than educating the future citizens and leaders of the Commonwealth.

Your community and many people across Kentucky know that new residents from Missouri, Virginia, and Indiana will soon make Hardin County their home because of the influx of people needed to staff the new Human Resources Command at Ft. Knox. It is clear that the school board and the Hardin County community worked overtime to ensure that children will receive an excellent education supported by a solid infrastructure.

Again, I thank you and the Hardin County community for supporting this endeavor. This vote is a visionary act reflective of your belief that we can work together to overcome economic adversity in support of our children and our future.

Sincerely

Steven L. Beshear

